
DHS New Campus 
Opening January 2025

New Campus Student Information 



New Campus Digital Map 
● The new campus map is available to you now via the DHS 

Network. You can now log in and find your teachers classroom.
● Accessible to all students on their Chromebooks.



New Campus Policy Changes
Off campus lunch will only be available to students with valid driver license 
and insurance application on file with DHS, approved parking pass and 
permission from DHS. Applications will be available again at the new 
campus beginning January 8th. Students may not transport other students. 
No Parking will be allowed on campus without an approved permit. 
No food deliveries (DoorDash, UberEats, etc.) will be permitted. 
Closed Campus during the first week of school (Jan 13-17)



Student Parking 
Student Parking at the new campus will be located on the Kamm Ave (North 
side) of the campus. Student parking is in the row closest to the Kamm Ave 
street entrance. This is the only parking lot available to students. Students 
may not move their cars during passing periods. 



New Campus Dining Options! 
Who’s Ready for a 
College-like Food Court?😋

✋





















Bell Schedule
 The bell schedule will remain the same! 



After School Transportation for Athletics
There will be a bus shuttle daily after school at 3:30 to transport students 
back to the old campus (or WIS) for athletic practices. 



Roundabout Safety 
Click on the link to view the two roundabout safety videos.  

1. FHWA's "Rules of the Roundabout" video:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=peUf2NRdWxs

2. Roundabout safety video. Geared towards, walkers and cyclists

https://youtu.be/MMFy1NJv9_k?feature=shared

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=peUf2NRdWxs
https://youtu.be/MMFy1NJv9_k?feature=shared

